
June 21, 2022 

 

 

Ms. Melanie Ratcliffe 

Storm Water Management Branch 

Water Division 

Alabama Department of Environmental Management 

Post Office Box 301463 

Montgomery, AL  36130-1463 

 

 

RE: 2022 Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4) Permit - Appointment 

of Responsible Official (RO) 
 

Dear Ms. Ratcliffe: 

 

 The Baldwin County Commission, during its regularly scheduled meeting held on  

June 21, 2022, appointed me, James E. Ball, Baldwin County Commission Chairman, as the 

Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4) Permit Responsible Official to execute all 

documents required by the Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM) for the 

County’s MS4 Permit ALR #40042. 

  

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me 

or Ashley Campbell, Natural Resource Planner, at (251) 937-0264. 

 

       

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      JAMES E. BALL, Chairman 

      Baldwin County Commission 

 

 

JB/clc Item BR1 

 

cc: Ashley Campbell 

 planning@baldwincountyal.gov 

 

 


